
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

CALENDAR CHANGE 

 

Wednesday, November 20, 2019 

GRADES PreK-4 

It’s NOW a half-day in the a.m. of attendance 

for students. 

There will be NO B.E.S.T. programs for PreK-4. 

 

 

GRADES 5-12 (no change) 

Full day of attendance. 

There WILL be B.E.S.T. programs for 5-12. 
 

The Board of Education approved the above calendar change.  
Please make appropriate child care arrangements for 

November 20, 2019.  Thank you! 


